
Docket Optical System - No Power Plant From Radback in Oakley 

  
T W I M C, 
I am aware that Radback Industries' plan to build yet another power plant in our area is still in the works. I 'd 
like to let this commission know that we live less than a mile downwind from the point of interest. We already 
deal with noise and pollution in our neighborhood and this plant would increase the particle emissions even 
further. I already suffer from some effects of chest pains and headaches coinciding with what's already here. 
This would increase even further. We don't need another power plant as there are already five [5] power 
plants along the Wilbur Avenue stretch. This is totally a ludicrous proposition in my opinion. I have taken a 
tour of the PG&E plant with Greg Lamberg of Radback Industries and smelled some kind of horrible diesel odor 
from that plant. This would be the exact same scenario if this plant were to go into effect. Shame on the City 
Council for even proposing this monstrosity to come into our town. 
Thank You, 
Sincerely Yours, 
Ric O 
 
 
...Until The Next Time... 
B C ING  
Ric 
PEACE 

From:    Ric <partygreen09@gmx.com>
To:    <publicadviser@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    3/12/2011 5:01 PM
Subject:   No Power Plant From Radback in Oakley
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